
CBL Seals Project, Publicity Report 

 

The launch of the database has been advertised digitally through/in:  

 

H-Islamart 

H-Mideast-Medieval 

EURAMES@geo.uni-mainz.de 

Aga Khan Foundation newsletter 

TIMA e-mail newsletter  

Historians of Islamic Art newsletter 

The Islamic Art Circle 

CBL website 

 

TIMA’s generous support of the project was acknowledged in the announcement sent to these 

organizations.  

 

Following the announcement of the launch, congratulations on, and endorsements of, the database 

were received from several prominent individuals in the field of Islamic manuscripts, including:  

  

Congratulations (and many thanks) for setting up this database! It is a brilliant idea.  I hope the 

response will be really great.  

 

All good wishes, 

Emilie Savage-Smith, FBA 

Emeritus Professor of the History of Islamic Science 

The Oriental Institute, University of Oxford 

Senior Research Consultant, Bodleian Library 

 

and 

 

I have seen the message about the seals data-base. 

Felicitations for this excellent idea and initiative. It was always one of my dreams to see such a 

realisation!!! 

Bravo. 

With my best wishes. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Francis Richard 

Director 

French Institute, Tashkent 

 

 

 

  

 


